
 
 
 
One more term is coming to an end. Can you believe 

how fast time has gone by?!.... The children really 
seemed to have blossomed! Each and everyone 
of them, in their own unique way,  has achieved a lot 

since the beginning of the Academic Year. Parents, 
you should be proud!  
Talking about children’s growth & development, I 
would like to thank all of those parents who were 
able to attend our Parent Teacher meetings in order 
to hear more about how your child is progressing. 
Working in partnership with you is one of the things 
we value the most as a nursery. Hence, we truly 
appreciate your involvement.  
March was packed with activities & events too: 
Mother’s Day, Field Trip, Doctor’s Visit, Fire Drill, 
tons of birthday celebrations, Road Safety Day to 
name a few…. DO have a look at the lovely photos 
from all of these events which the teachers have 
added below. We ended the month by saying 
goodbye to a few children who will be going to the 
Indian curriculum. We wish all of these children the 
best of luck in their new school. You will be missed!! 
 

Happy Spring break to all!  
 
Kindest regards,  
Ms. Carol – Principal at TIN DSO  

Important Dates 

 28/03 : Last Day of Term 2 

 31/03 – 11/04: Spring Camp 

 03/04 : Al Isra’ a Wal Mi’raj 
Ascension Day (Public Holiday)   

Please Note: TIN will remain closed on 
the 03/04 as it‟s a Public Holiday.  

 13/04: Parent Orientation  

( This event is for all new families & those 
moving from Tiny Tots to Nursery or 

Nursery to Foundation.)  

 14/04: First Day of Term 3! 
 

2019 

March was certainly a very special 
month! After all, we got to host a 

wonderful event for all our fabulous 
TIN mums.  

A HUGE thank you to all of you who 
were able to attend.  

 
I hope you all enjoyed the party & 

had a great Mother‟s Day!   Happy with the Nursery?  
Please write us a Google review!  

We would love to hear  
what you have to say!    



Dinosaurs  

Week 2 (07/04 – 11/04) 

2019 

Space Explorers 

Week 1 (31/03 – 04/04) 

Dinosaur lovers will be roaring with excitement... This week the children will be 
encouraged to take part in many fun craft activities & games related to dinosaurs and 

their habitat.  
 

 We will go on a fun dinosaur egg hunt and work as a group to make an erupting 
volcano. The children will have a chance to pretend to be archaeologists who dig for 
fossils too, and then make their own dino masks which they will take home to share 

with you.  
On Thursday we will have an awesome “Dinosaur/Green Day”,  

so join us & come to Nursery to play!   

 
Our first week of Spring Camp will be all about planets, astronauts, the moon, 

stars and sun. The children will even create their own pretend rocket out of fruits 
and have loads of fun!  

 
There will also be tons of theme-related sensorial activities and messy play. Then 
we will end the week in a very special way as we will have an „Outer Space Day!‟ 
Feel free to come dressed as an astronaut, planet, star or sun. Our Thursday 

party will be from out of this world!   
 

 

Calling all space explorers to board our rocket ship… It‟s time to 
blast off and learn about outer space! 

 
PLEASE NOTE: We have a Facebook Closed Group  

accessible to DSO families only. If you still have any  
queries regarding how to join the group, please  

contact our Admin office.  

Have a look at all the fun and exciting activities which we will be introducing to the 
children during Spring Camp. For more information, please contact our Admin Dept. 

Thank you!  



Dear Parents, 
  

As I write the last newsletter for this term, I think about all the excitement and all the fun we 
had. It was a jam packed term and a very busy March. It was a bitter sweet end of term for us, 
however, as we said goodbye to some of our friends who are going to “big school”. We will miss 
every single one of them, but we wish them all the best and look forward to meeting some new 

friends next term. 
  

During March we learnt all about Transportation: Land, Sea & Air. It’s been one of our 
children’s favourite topics to date and they thoroughly enjoyed it.  

 
We started the month off by learning about all the modes of transportation on land. We 

focused on cars, trucks, trains, bikes and buses. Our children really enjoyed learning about all 
the different types and colours of each one and loved looking out our big window and calling out 
the names of each vehicle. We took this opportunity to take our school bus on our AMAZING 

field trip to “Mattel Play Town” in City Walk. Our children loved the bus ride and singing 
“Wheels On The Bus” as we drove along, but they enjoyed the fun, educational trip even more! 

  
Next, we learnt all about the modes of transportation in the water, from tiny row boats, to big 
ships and submarines. We pretended to row our boats around the classroom and dive deep into 

the ocean in our submarines. Luckily for us, no one got wet! 
 

Finally, we learnt about air transportation. Airplanes, helicopters, rockets and hot air balloons 
were on the map for us this week and it was really exciting to zoom around the classroom as we 

prepared for landing. We had a bit of turbulence along the way, but we landed safely.  
 

As we learnt all about the different modes of transportation, we took the opportunity to teach 
our children about ROAD SAFETY! Wearing helmets while riding a bike, wearing a seat belt in 
the car, holding an adults hand while crossing the road and looking both ways before crossing 

are VERY important safety measures that we all need to take to keep our children safe. 
 

This month we also celebrated Mother‟s Day! It was a fantastic day and a great turn out! Thank 
you to all the mommies, daddies and grandmothers that came to this special event! We love you! 

 
We finished off this crazy term with a wonderful “End of Term Party”. Thank you to all our 
wonderful parents who sent in our yummy treats and thank you for all the support during the 

term! 
  

Ms Taryn 



Here are some pictures of our fun this month… 








